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September 16, 2014

Portland Fire Department
Chuck Fagone

380 Congress St
Portiand, ME 04101

Subject: 469 Brighton Ave, Harold Shepard

Dear Chuck,

As requested, T am writing to confirm the fire alarm system for the above mentioned subject, was
inspected and tested and at the time of inspection the system was found to be operational and to
the bast of our knowledge, met or exceeded all of the requirements as established by the plang and
specifications for the project and all applicable codes including NFPA 72,

At the time of inspection, we did not have any PFD stickers but will be returning to place current
sticker on the fire panel by end of this week. Should you have any questions or need additional
information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Douglas W. Driesen
Service Manager

Advanping secunity, Hle sately and commurdentivns



